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MTA TO HOLD THREE PUBLIC WORKSHOPS IN SAN GABRIEL
VALLEY AREA TO GATHER INPUT ON BICYCLE MASTER PLAN

Bicycle planning issues will be the key focus of three public workshops to be
held by the MTA to gather comments and ideas from bicyclists in the San Gabriel
Valley area to help the agency formulate a Bicycle Master Plan.

MTA staff will discuss existing bicycle routes and how to improve them,
where new routes should be planned, safety issues, bicycle commuting, use of rail
corridors for bikeways and other bicycle-related topics.

The meetings are scheduled as follows:

Tuesday, Feb. 7

Arcadia City Council Chambers, 240 W. Huntington Drive (in conjunction
with San Gabriel Valley Mobility Roundtable Meeting), Arcadia, 9:30 a.m.

Joslyn Center, 660 North Mountain Avenue, Claremont, 7 p.m.

Thursday, Feb. 9
Montebello Regional Library, 1550 W. Beverly Blvd., Montebello, 7 p.m.

If there are questions regarding the workshops, the public may call Art
Cueto at (213) 244-6586 or Marta Maestas at (213) 244-7076.
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